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IMPORTANT DATES 

October 

November 

School Garden 
 
Last week and just in time for the RHS Big Soup Share initiative 
children from the afternoon nursery class harvested the potatoes 
hiding in the ground. 
They washed and 
prepped them to 
make some delicious 
leek and potato soup 
to share with their 
classmates at snack 
time.  
 
By Miss Louise 

 
International Dance 

 
As part of our International Day celebrations Key Stage 2 classes 
took part in dance workshops focussing on dances from different 
parts of the world. At the end of the day we had a show and  
performed our routines to each other. Wed 1st 

Teddy Bears' Hospital workshops for Key Stage 1  
classes, 1.00pm 

Thu 2nd  
Drop in sessions for Nursery parents, 3.30pm - 
4.30pm 

Fri 3rd  
Mayor's Cup fixture against Holy Cross Primary 
School 

Tue 7th Class 6G to Sky Skills Studio, pm 

Wed 8th  Class 5B Assembly, 9.00am 

  Class 4G to Royal Academy of Art 

  Open Afternoon for Prospective Parents, 1.30pm 

Thu 9th Class 6B to Sky Skills Studio, pm 

 Phonics Workshop for Reception parents, 9.00am 

  
Drop in sessions for Nursery parents, 3.30pm - 
4.30pm 

W/B 13th Anti-Bullying Week (Theme: All Different, All Equal) 

Mon 13th PTA Bag 2 School collection, 9.00am 

  Class 3G to Museum of London 

  Class 4G to British Museum 

Wed 15th Year 4 Assembly, 9.00am 

  Class 3B to Museum of London 

  Year 5 to Living Library at St. Paul's Girls' School 

Mon 30th Staff Training Day - school closed for pupils 



Year 2 Gymnastics 

This week in gymnastics, Ashley our coach was teaching us how to do cartwheels and a round-off. We started with a fun warm up doing lots 

of rolls and rocking and then we got to try doing cartwheels. They were ok but the round-off was the hardest. We love doing gymnastics and 
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By Sofia Abban-Sackey, Fergus Brown, Martina Quiros, Class 2G  

The Royal Academy of Art 
 

On Tuesday 10th October my class went to the Royal Academy. We had a talk about Jasper John, a very 
famous American artist, and then we all got to visit his exhibition in the gallery. 
 
The best part of the visit was going to the workshop in the Academy and 
creating our own piece of art in the style of Jasper John; using letters,  
numbers and primary colours. 
 
I really enjoyed the whole day and going to the gift shop. 
 
By Class 4B 

 
 
 
 
 


